
HOLY CROSS PARISH 
A CARING COMMUNITY 

NOVEMBER 2, 2014 
THE COMMEMORATION OF ALL THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED 

Are you a new parishioner or visiting for the first time? 

Welcome! Please introduce yourself to one of the priests. We invite you to be-

come an active participant of our parish community and welcome you. Please 

take a census envelope from the racks at each exit or contact the Parish Office 

for one.  

 

Connect with us online! 

We are excited to say we are active on the following social media sites and have 

a freshly pressed website and blog. Friend us, like us, follow us, +1 us, and find 

out what’s happening here at Holy Cross. Visit us at www.holycrossdewitt.org 

to see more. 

OUR MISSION  “We are a community of Catholics who draw our strength from the 

celebration of the Eucharist, so that Christ may live in us and we may express the  

values He taught by our loving service to family, neighbor and society.”  

Mass Times 
 

Daily Mass: 7:45am 

 

Saturday Mass: 4:00pm 

Penance at 3:15pm 

 

Sunday Mass: 7:30am 

  9:00am 

  11:30am 

 

Choir sings at 11:30 Mass 

Upcoming Events: 
 
 

First Reconciliation  

Saturday, Nov. 15 - 10:00am 

 

Parish Day of Service 

Saturday, Nov. 15 –9-2pm 

Jamesville Food Pantry 

 

Bus Trip to St. Marianne 

Cope’s Shrine 

Thursday, Nov. 13  

4112 East Genesee Street  •  Dewitt, NY 13214-2106  •  phone: 315-446-0473 • fax: 315-446-7608  •  info@holycrossdewitt.org   •   www.holycrossdewitt.org 

 Wake Up the World is the theme of the National Vocation Awareness Week. It is a weeklong 

celebration of the Catholic Church in the United States dedicated to promoting awareness of voca-

tions to the priesthood, diaconate and consecrated life through prayer and education and to renew our 

prayers and support for those who are considering one of these particular vocations.  To help us better 

understand Church Vocations we will have representatives of priesthood, deaconate, Religious Broth-

ers and Sisters in Yeazel Hall after the 4 PM , 9 AM & 11:30 AM Masses.  All are invited to come 

down, have refreshments and ask any question you may have about Church Vocations.   
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Sunday,  November 2
nd 

 -All Souls Day 
  7:30 AM Ed & Mary Smith/ daughters 

 9:00 AM William Atkinson/ John & Betty Galletta 

11:30 AM Joyce Halloran Shambo/ The Mark Engle Family 

Monday, November 3
rd  

 7:45 AM Richard & Patricia Keenan/ David Rapp 

 8:15AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday, November 4
th 

 7:45 AM  People of Holy Cross 

 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday, November 5
th 

 7:45 AM Margaret Theis Raven/ Friend 

 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  

 7:00 PM Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - church  

Thursday, November 6
th 

 7:45 AM  Harriet O’Leary/ Friends 

 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

 Friday, November 7
th 

 

 7:45 AM Mass League Mass 

 9:15 AM School Mass 

 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  

Saturday, November 8
th

  
 3:15—3:45 PM Penance - Church 

4:00 PM Bryan & Dorothy Poppleton/ daughter Ellyn 

Sun. Nov. 9
th 

Dedication of the Lateran Basilica  
  7:30 AM Cecile Ianno/ Carm Iorio, Joann Dihoff, Anne       

     O’Connor / The Bridge Group 

 9:00 AM Robert Gillson/ Children 

11:30 AM Fannie Mastrobattisto/ Family 

YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT    
 

Your goodness is exceptional. 
 

Collection of October 26:  $19,654.33 

 
 

Credit card and electronic donations are now possible through the 

Holy Cross website:  www.holycrossdewitt.org/give   

Also, don’t forget to use 

our QR Code with your smartphones!   
   

Planned Giving For Our Parish 
 

Please consider our parish through: 

 Your Will or Trust 

 Retirement Assets 

 Life Insurance Policies 
 A Life Income Gift which will provide you with         

payments for life and ultimately will benefit our parish 

MASS INTENTIONS  

FOR THE WEEK 

~ Mass League enrollment for September ~ 
Nancy M. Kenna - Friends 

Food Donation Weekend is This Weekend 
 

Thank you for any food items that were brought in 

today!  If you forgot to bring in your donations you 

may bring it next weekend. This week’s second collection is:   

Seminary 

THE COMMEMORATION OF ALL 

THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED 

     [ALL SOULS’ DAY] 

MUSICAL NOTES 
Prelude:  Largo (from “Xerxes”)            -Georg F. Handel 

Pro. Hymn: 176 -  THREE DAYS                      THAXTED 

Sung Mass Parts:       

         Nos. 859, 863, 865, 867, 868 (Hymnal) 

              Mass of The Resurrection       -Randall DeBruyn                                                                                                                                            

Liturgy of the Word & Propers:  Pg. 226ff. 

Responsorial Psalm:  Pg. 227 (The Lord is my shepherd…) 

Gospel Acclamation:  Pg. 227 (Come, you who are…) 

Off. Hymn:  463 -  EYE HAS NOT SEEN 

COMMUNION MEDITATION: (11:30) 

         Elegy                                                        -Rolf Wallin 

(Andrew Wiley - trumpet) 

Com. Hymn:  688 -  SONG OF FAREWELL 

ADULT CHOIR ANTHEM: (11:30) 

         Swing Low, Sweet  Chariot                 

                                                    -arranged by Moses Hogan 

Rec. Hymn:  729 -  FOR ALL THE SAINTS  
                                                                          SINE NOMINE 

Postlude:  Psalm XIX                           -Benedetto Marcello 

(Andrew Wiley - Coordinator of Musicians) 

 (Andrew Wiley,  Kevin Witmer 

or Josh Nightingale - trumpets)                                                            
_________________________________________ 

 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR MUSIC: (9:00) 

         We Sing of the Saints                          -Michael Booth 

         Michael, Row The Boat Ashore 

(Lydia Chase - violin, David Griffith - trumpet) 
 

CANTORS:  4:00 -  Katie DiMaria 

                      9:00 - CHILDREN’S CHOIR - Tom Griffith 

                    11:30 - ADULT CHOIR - Tom Griffith 
 

Thanks to all those who attended the Organ Recital last Sunday. 

Mr. Howerter was truly phenomenal and played an exciting re-

cital. The surprise in the second half was thoroughly enjoyed by 

the audience, giving the final piece an added musical quality.  
 

Today is the Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed, or 

All Souls’ Day. Though not a Solemnity, it takes preference over 

the Ordinary Time Mass and we do not say or sing the Gloria 

today. It is a chance to remember all of our faithful departed on a 

Sunday, which gives it special meaning/ 

                                                                       Ernest Camerota 

http://www.hcparish.com
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Kathy Antonini, Jean Bailey, Anna Barnaba, 

Robert Barnello, Mary Begnoche, Jane 

Blizzard, Deborah Boland, Marianne Boland, 

Frank Borer,  Matthew Bush, Dan Calkins, 

Mary Cargin, Mary Centore, Phyllis Crumb, 

Ryan Cummings, Steve Durant, Jim Darin, 

Anthony DeAngelis, Alyssa Dodge, Jo Anne Dooher, Yolanda 

Falcone, Bill Fitzpatrick, Katie Glisson, Tresa A. Graziano, Mary 

Griffin, Yvonne Grocott, Tim Haley, Stanley Jackimek, William H. 

Kearney Jr., Paul R. Kolodziejczyk, Angie Marziale, Mary 

Mastroianni, Mary Maiurino, Jerime McHerron, Eleanor Moloney, 

Frank Ortega, Meg Paige, Al Paparo, Sr., Dianna Patrea, Mark 

Queor, Fred Josiah Pie, Kimberly Poe, Rosalie Scipione, Barbara 

Santaro, Karen Butler Schultz, Leonard Silvestri, John Spurrier, 

Kathy Steele, Thomas Sommers, Marisa Vacco, Janet Vartabedian, 

Ethel Venditti, George Wilcox, Heather Wilhelm 

FAITH FORMATION 
 

Kathy Fitzgibbons, DRE  Tammy Gunn 

446-0473 x 12   446-0473 x 19 

Coordinator for PreK - 6  Coordinator for grades 7-12 

Kathy@holycrossdewitt.org tammy@holycrossdewitt.org 

Every Wednesday the parish community will 

have Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

available in the main church from 7:00pm to 

8:00pm.  You are invited to stop in during this 

hour for as long or as little as you like.  This will 

be a great opportunity during the week to spend 

some quiet time with the Lord.  The hour will 

conclude with Evening Prayer from the Divine 

Office at 7:45pm followed by Solemn Benediction at 8:00pm. 

Please bring your family and friends.  If you have any questions, 

please contact the parish office. 

Lighthouse Catholic Ministries Kiosk 
Be sure to check out our new Lighthouse Catholic Ministries ki-

osk located in the Gathering Area. There are a variety of re-

sources available to help you grow as well as share your Catholic 

faith. If you are able, please consider making a small donation to 

help offset the cost of the materials you take (suggested donations 

are listed on the kiosk).  
 

CD of the week: “ Winning the Culture War”  

Customer comment: "Dr. Kreeft's modern-day spin on the 

Screwtape Letters was outstanding! He directly addresses the 

issues facing modern-day Catholicism in a manner that is both 

humorous and frightening in its accuracy!" ~ Andrew, TX 

Vocation Crucifix 
 

Each week a different family will take home the crucifix 

as a reminder to pray for Vocations.  See Mary Clem-

mer (214-5019) if you are willing to take home the cru-

cifix. 

Confirmation Photos 2014 

     Come downstairs to Yeazel Hall after the 4:00 pm Mass 

Nov. 1st or on Nov. 2nd after the 9:00AM or 11:30 AM Mass 

and meet some Priests, Deacons and Religious Brothers and Sis-

ters. You can ask them any questions you like so you will grow in 

awareness of Church Vocations.  You do not have to be consider-

ing a Church Vocation.  Refreshments will be provided. 

     The family is a great place to encourage church vocations. 

Ask your son or daughter if they have ever thought about being a 

Priest, Brother Deacon or Sister? 

COME 

ON 

DOWN 

All the Confirmation  pictures are now on our web site: 

www.holycrossdewitt.org. 
 

Just click the word Photo and they will open up. Scroll though 

until you see Confirmation Photos.  If you have any questions 

contact Sr. Rose @ 446-0473. 

The Middle - For Middle School Students 
 

WYldlife at the MIDDLE  This Wednesday November 5th 6-

7:30 in the youth room.  All 6th 7th and 8th graders are wel-

come.  There will be food, there will be friends and more fun 

than you can imagine.   

 FROM THE PASTOR: 
 

Dear Friends, 

     We already are missing Father Ahern and he will be in our 

thoughts and prayers always. 

     To help fill in with Masses, Father Lou will be helping more 

regularly as his schedule allows; Fr. Vavonese who is between 

assignments will also help us, as does Msgr. Sheehan with Mass-

es. 

     Every five weeks or so Father Michael Donovan, who is re-

tired & living at The Nottingham, will also help with preaching. 

     As you know, I divide my time between Holy Cross & Dioce-

san work as Vicar General, & our marvelous staff does such a   

yeomans job of ministry that we will go forward in good fashion 

hopefully with out missing a beat. 

     Please know that we are here to serve you in any way possi-

ble. 

     I ask your continued prayers for all of our team & assure you 

of ours as well each day. 

          God bless you all, 

     Msgr. Yeazel 
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Knitting Group  
Knitting Group will meet Wednesday, November 

5th
 –1PM downstairs in room 12 & 13.  All are 

welcome to join us!  Please note date change. 

Knitting Group 

THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES  

Sunday, November 2
nd 

 - Vocation Weekend 

 9:00 AM Child Care - room 5  

 9:00 AM Sunday School - rooms 2,3,4,&6 

10:00 AM Penance Class—Yeazel Hall 

10:15 AM Adult Ministry - room 12 

Monday, November 3
rd 

 3:00pm Girl Scout - room 9  

7:00 PM FHC—Youth Room 

Tuesday, November 4
th 

 6:50 AM HS Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 

 8:30 AM First Tuesday Sandwiches—Yeazel Hall  

10:00 AM Exploring God’s Word - room 12 & 1 

 6:00 PM Girls Bible Study - Gunn’s Home 

 6:30 PM 33 Days to Morning Glory - room 12 & 13 

 7:00 PM Catholicism:  Now I Get It! - room 11 

 Wednesday, November 5
th 

 6:45 AM Middle School Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 

 9:00 AM Small Group - Member’s Home 

 9:00 AM 33 Days to Morning Glory - room 11 

 1:00 PM Knitting Group - Yeazel Hall 

 3:45 PM Children’s Choir Rehearsal - church 

 7:00 PM Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - church  

Thursday, November 6
th 

 8:00 AM Elementary Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 

 7:00 PM Adult Choir Rehearsal - Choir Room 

 7:00 PM Marriage Seminar - Yeazel Hall 

 7:00 PM Men’s Book Group - room 11 

 7:00 PM Neighbors Helping Neighbors - room 9 

Friday, November 7
th 

 8:00 AM Elementary Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 

Saturday, November 8
th 

 

 2:15 PM RCIA - room 7  

 3:15 –3:45 PM Penance - church 

Sunday, November 9
th 

 9:00 AM Child Care - room 5 

 9:00 AM Sunday School - rms. 2,3,4 & 6 

10:00 AM Parent Meeting - Yeazel Hall 

10:00 AM First Penance Class - Yeazel Hall 

10:15 AM Adult Ministry - room 12 

Catholicism:  Now I Get It! ….Five Sessions on the 

Basic Tenets of our Catholic Faith 
 

As we continue along our Catholic life walk do we reflect 

enough on who we are as Catholic Christian followers of Jesus 

Christ?  In preparation for our celebration of our Lord’s birth 

here is an invitation to re-examine this as adults & to grow 

stronger in our faith.  These sessions meet in Yeazel Hall –rm. 

11from 7 to 8PM. The dates will be Nov. 4, 18, Dec. 2, 16.  

There will be no fee, but there is a need to know how many are 

interested.  Questions or to register contact David Hines at 

DVHines51@aol.com ( be sure to put the 51 in the address).   

“Exploring God’s Word” 
We are having an on-going Bible Study Series with Jeff Cavins, 

“The Bible Timeline” on DVD, Tuesdays at 10am -Rms 12 & 13 

You are invited to join us as we go deep into each period of sal-

vation history & discover the “Big Picture” of the biblical story 

as it is presented in specific books of the Bible. 

     If you want to read the Bible, but don’t know how to begin, 

“The Bible Timeline” will make it not only easy, but exciting.  

You will understand the overview of the Bible story.  This then 

makes your Bible reading & even Sunday Mass reading  come 

alive like never before.  Bring a friend.  For more info call 446-

0694—Joan. 

Back by Popular Demand - Marriage Seminar 
 

Brian Walton, a licensed psychotherapist and marriage counse-

lor, will be back on Thursday, November 6th from 7:00 - 

8:30pm to give a seminar about strengthening marriages 

through communication and other various topics. We had a 

great crowd at the first two seminars we offered in the spring 

and are excited to offer this seminar again. Please email Taylor 

at taylorhorn@gmail.com to sign-up. Babysitting is also availa-

ble upon request. 

Parish Mission—Dec. 8-9-10 

“The Compassionate Life” 
Fr. Andy O’Reilly, C.PP.S will preach our Parish Mission each 

night 7-8pm.  Rediscover how faith enable you to face everyday 

life with the strength that comes from the unconditional love of 

God we prepare to celebrate during the Advent season 

Bus Trip to St. Marianne Cope’s Shrine 

Thursday, November 13 

 
We have planned a trip to St. Marianne Cope’s 

Shrine on Nov. 13.  The bus will leave at 10:00am 

from Holy Cross Church and arrive back about 

1pm.  Space is limited to 30.  Be sure to call Jo  

Oliva (446-3328) or the office 446-0473to reserve 

your spot.   

OPEN HEARTS to LIFE 

Lecture #1:  THEOLOGY OF THE BODY – 

A brief illustrated presentation & 
discussion of Pope St. J-P II’s famous 
teachings on the dignity of human persons, 

male and female.  Thursday, Nov. 13 @ 

7:00-8:30pm at Holy Cross, Dewitt.  Giv-
en by Sharon Flanagan, Diocesan Office of Respect Life.   
Come and join us.   All are welcome from HC and nearby 
parishes.  Refreshments available.  Check our web page 
and flyers in the coming weeks for useful background. 
   www.holycrossdewitt.org/about/ministries/OHL  
Also watch for flyers & handouts.   (Kindly let us know if you 
intend to come at spadaroj2@gmail.com or 446-2042). 

mailto:taylorhorn@gmail.com
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Faith in Action 
 

For more information or to volunteer, contact Beth Schafer:  

315-416-4576 or beth@holycrossdewitt.org. 
 

Thank you to our Joseph’s  House Volunteers! 

Last week nine parishioners, recipes 

and groceries in tow, visited Joseph’s 

house.  We toured the house, pre-

pared a meal and helped with some 

light housework. To our delight, a 

resident with her baby parked close 

by, was eager to learn new recipes 

and show us around the kitchen. 

Those of us who had time stayed for 

dinner. Joseph’s House is a warm 

and welcoming home, eager to embrace a mother and child in 

need of support. Their inspiration is St. Joseph, who cared for 

mother Mary & baby Jesus. To learn more about Joseph’s House, 

visit online http://jhfw.org 
 

First Tuesday Sandwiches November 4, 8:30 am 

Join us in Yeazel Hall this Tuesday to prepare over 300 sand-

wiches for the Men at Catholic Charities Men’s Shelter, no regis-

tration required.  If you can donate sandwich fillings, bread or 

sandwich bags, please contact Beth (info above) or Jo Oliva,446-

3328.   
 

Jamesville Food Pantry, November 15th, 9-2pm 

Our November Parish Day of Service will be to help sort dona-

tions from the local Boy Scout Food Drive.  We will meet at the 

Jamesville Food Pantry (6486 Seneca Tnpk.) located in the old 

Fire station near the intersection of Route 173 and Apulia Road.  

You can sign up for a 2-hour shift or whatever your schedule 

allows. Lunch will be provided. To register, call Beth (contact 

info above) or Kelly 469-5093/

pantry_coordinator@wny.twcbc.com  
 

Join Neighbors Helping Neighbors 

A new outreach to friends and neighbors at Holy Cross: we 

would like to offer meals on a short term basis, or a few hours of 

light yard work. Thank you to those who have already respond-

ed!  To get this effort off the ground we need over 100 volun-

teers.  A large volunteer database will ease the demand on each 

person, as “many hands make light work.”  We are also in need 

of a volunteer email coordinator. To be added to our volunteer 

list: call Beth (contact info above), fill out one of our flyers in the 

gathering area, or email: helpingneighbors@holycrossdewitt.org.   

Connect with local Catholic News 
There are now two ways to connect with local Catholic news.  By 

using  the  Catholic Television Youtube Channel and/ or reading  

the stories in The Catholic Sun.  These two communication vehi-

cles allow us to tell our story and to share local Catholic 

news.  Subscribe to the Catholic Sun www.thecatholicsun.com 

and the Diocese of Syracuse Catholic YouTube Channel: 

www.youtube.com/user/syrdio.   

More Announcements  

A Warm Winter for the Homeless 
 

Holy Cross School children, grades PreK thru 6, 

have been asked by the Cathedral Emergency Ser-

vices to help the homeless by donating new or 

gently used hats, mittens, gloves, scarves and 

socks from now until Dec. 1st. These items can fit 

any age or gender.  Donations may be deposited in 

boxes marked “A Warm Winter for the Homeless” that are under 

the benches at the entrance to school.  Thanks for considering to 

be part of this service project. 

Coffee Cup Ministry 
 

     A big thank you to everyone for being a part of our Evange-

lization month at Holy Cross. We were very encouraged by 

your response and support. 

     We look forward to seeing where God takes us in the future! 

     If you take someone out to coffee as a part of the Coffee 

Cup Ministry, let us know! We’d love to hear your stories. 

Email Taylor at taylorhorn@gmail.com. 

ATTENTION LECTORS: 
  

Please pick up the 2015 “Workbook for Lectors” on the week-

ends of Nov. 8 & 9 or Nov. 15 & 16.  Books will be located near 

or in the Robing Room.  Initial the Lector List at your name, 

letting me know that you have a book. 

      Jack 

2014 Hesburgh Lecture 
 

The Notre Dame Club of Syracuse invites you to attend a lec-

ture by Professor Donald P. Kommers, University of Notre 

Dame, entitled “The U.S. Constitution: A Workable Document 

or Relic of the Past?”  Prof. Kommers’ lecture will be held on 

Monday evening, November 3, at 7 pm in Grewen Hall Audi-

torium on the campus of Le Moyne College.  There will be a 

reception immediately following the lecture.  All are welcome!   

 “Sweet Sensations” - Sat., Nov. 15 at 7:30 at St. Daniel’s 

School Auditorium, hosted by Franciscan Northside Minis-

tries.  Join us for an evening of delectable desserts & the best 

in Syracuse’s local talent - featuring Moe Harrington & 

Friends.  $25 per person, call Sr. Dolly 423-9961  for tickets & 

info. 

 Bishop Grimes Open House - Sat., Nov. 22 from 11:30am to 

1:30pm; questions call 314-7157 

 Catholic TV Network, is now available to cable & satellite 

providers in our area.  To help, simply visit 

GetCatholicTV.com as an easy way to petition your cable or 

satellite provider. 

 Help make a difference for patents & their families.  St. 

Joseph’s Hospital is recruiting Volunteers to assist in a variety 

of positions across their network.  To learn more, call the Vol-

unteer Office 448-5186.  Orientation & training provided.  

mailto:beth@holycrossdewitt.org
http://jhfw.org/
mailto:pantry_coordinator@wny.twcbc.com
mailto:helpingneighbors@holycrossdewitt.org
http://www.thecatholicsun.com
http://www.youtube.com/user/syrdio
http://www.youtube.com/user/syrdio
mailto:taylorhorn@gmail.com
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MASS  LECTORS  EUCH. MIN.  EUCH. MIN. ALTAR SERVERS USHERS –B 

Saturday, 4:00 PM Anthony Ortega H1 Mary Dougherty CH1 Gayle Resetarits Joe Kosty Randy Elder 

  H2 Alan Andrews CH2 Ben Vahey Tyler McCarthy Don LaCombe 

  H3 Terry Dooher CH3 Breanna Brown Ben Schults Matthew Willis 

  H4 Carla DiBiase CH4 Carol Dwyer Nathan Schults Bill McDevitt 

  

H5 MB Domanchowske  
 

 

Sunday, 7:30 AM  Michael Read  CH1 Peter Demlein Chris Parker Ed Coolican 

  H2 Teresa Koulouris CH2 Clair McGowan Lauren Parker Tony Ebersole  

  H3 Don LaCasse CH3 John McGowan  Len Smith 

  H4 Maureen McManus CH4 Mary Malay  Charles Stepneski 

Sunday, 9:00 AM  Julian Modesti H1Kristen Hodge CH1 Amelia Geneco Brendan Sullivan Tom Kenah  

  H2 Kelly Griffith CH2 Kathleen Gibson Molly Sullivan John Kissane  

  H3 Margaret Ingraham CH3 Dare Dutter  Ed Purcell  

  H4 Michele Kretsch CH4 Christina Hatem   

  

H5 A.M. Lankes 
 

  

Sunday, 11:30AM  Theresa Fuller H1 Robert Reid CH1 Anthony Schiano Katie Becker Donald Brown  

  H2 Joan Snyder CH2 Karen Kirkman Maddie Becker Neil Bourcy 

  H3 Nancy Tourville CH3 Sara Roberts Alex Becker Peg Foraker 

  H4 Maureen Wagner CH4 Patrick Saba   

  H5 Rebecca Wolken    

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES SCHEDULE ~ WEEKEND OF November 8
th

 and November 9
th 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism ~ Please call the Parish Office  Marriage ~ Please make an appointment  Penance ~ Saturday, 3:15PM  
       to make arrangements              with a priest at least 6 months 

                   Classes required for 1st Baptism                     prior to wedding  

†To request either the Anointing of the Sick or Communion to the Sick please call the Parish Office.†   

HOLY CROSS PARISH  
4112 E. Genesee St., DeWitt, NY 13214 

Church Office – Phone: 315 446-0473, FAX: 315 446-7608 

Website: hcparish.com   ■   E-Mail: info@holycrossdewitt.org 
 

PARISH INFORMATION  
■ Please notify the Parish Office when a parishioner or  

family member is confined to home, hospitalized, or entering a  

nursing home, please be sure to notify our parish office.  Hospitals no 

longer notify us of a patient’s admittance.   

■Bulletin items need to be in the parish office no later than Monday at 

9am for the upcoming weekend.  (Thursday if a holiday).  

E-mail preferred; please send to: peg@holycrossdewitt.org  

■Hearing impaired ear phones are available in the Robing Room in the 

front lobby.  

■Recovery ~ Contact Dave…………......……………….638-2303  

■Pregnant and Need Help?  Please call Catholic Charities 424-1800 

 

HOLY CROSS SCHOOL  
4200 E. Genesee St., DeWitt, NY 13214 

School Office – Phone: 315 446-4890, FAX: 315 446-4799 

Website: hcschooldewitt.org 

E-Mail: moleary@syrdiocese.org 
 

Staff ~ Name and Title  
Martha O’Leary, School Principal  

Joanne Markert  -  Administrative Assistant, Nina Walters  -  Nurse  

Holy Cross Parish Staff ~ Name, Title and Phone Extension  
 

Rev. Msgr. J. Robert Yeazel, Pastor, Vicar General, ext. 15  

Rev. John V. Ahern, P/T Parochial Vicar, ext. 33  

Rev. Charles S. Vavonese, In Residence 

Rev. Msgr. George F. Sheehan, In Residence 

Rev. Louis P. Sogliuzzo, SJ, Weekend Homilist 

Deacon Dare Dutter 

Sister Rose Bill, MFIC, Pastoral Associate, ext. 13 

Seminarian Ken Kirkman 

Seminarian Matt Lyons 

Katharine Fitzgibbons, Director Religious Ed. Pre-K – 6, ext. 12  

Tammy Gunn, Coordinator Religious Ed. 7 – 12, ext. 19  

Taylor Arras, Director of Evangelization, ext. 18 

Ernest J. Camerota, Director of Music, ext. 38  

Leigh C. Marquis, Director of Finance & Human Resources, ext. 24  

Cathy Young, Coordinator of Maintenance 

Sheila R. Guinto, Office Manager, ext. 10  

Eileen Chappell, Youth Minister, ext. 20  

Nathan Gunn, Mentor for Scripture/Leadership, ext. 19  

Maureen McManus, Sacristan 

Peg Olson, Administrative Assistant, ext. 22  

Beth Schafer, Director of Faith in Action Ministry, ext. 34  

Brennan Schwab, Youth Minister 

Dan Littlepage, Director of Technology, ext. 36 

Danielle Hendricks, Director of Young Adult Ministry, ext. 18 

Denise Yakawiak, Housekeeper 

Matt Stano,  Maintenance 


